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Year Two 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This week, we have been getting back to normal after a hectic Arts Week.  

We can’t wait to show you all the different pieces we have created! 

 

English 

This week, we have finished our work on the book ‘Wild’.  We have been 

looking at the book from a different character’s perspective and how they 

might feel.  We then wrote another recount independently from this different 

point of view.  We were continuing to focus on writing in the past tense, using 

new, interesting vocabulary and the first person (I). 

 

Maths 

This week, we started looking at division.  We thought about what the symbol 

(÷) means and how we can solve sharing problems practically.  We then 

moved on to looking at grouping as a way of solving division questions. 

 

Topic 

Thank you to all of those who brought in their socks this week.  If you have not 

already done so please could children bring one in as soon as possible as we 

will be doing the practical element of our investigation next week.   

Talking Point:  Have a look round your house.  Can you identify what things 

have been made out of? Can you think why that material has been chosen? 

 

 

Weekly News – Friday 1st February 2019  
 

 

Deputy  

Headteacher’s  

Award 

 

Bracken 

Luka 

Timeea 

Clover 

Kayden 

Victoria 

Heather 

Daniel K 

Zaynab 

  

Notices 

As the weather is getting increasingly cold, please make sure your child has the appropriate PE kit in school.  This 

should be made up of a pair of dark coloured tracksuit or joggers, plain white T-shirt with the school logo, and a 

dark coloured sweatshirt.  

Class assemblies happen this half term. They are at 9.15 am on Thursdays on the following dates: 

February 7th - Bracken Class      February 14th – Clover Class 

We can’t wait to show you our masterpieces we created during Arts Week so we hope you will be able to 

come and have a look at them on Thursday 7th or Friday 8th February at 3.30pm. 

 

 


